
  
 

Village Council Summary of Meeting 
August 11, 2015 
Meeting Video 

 

• Council approved an ordinance amending the budget for the Village of Pinehurst Fiscal Year 
2016 for market and other salary adjustments. 

• Cav Peterson, Board President of the Sandhills Woman’s Exchange, presented information 
on the re-opening and upcoming events. 

• Jack Farrell and Jim Lewis presented Council with a request to fund the Historic Walking 
Tour Mobile App for the Village of Pinehurst and gave a quick demonstration of how the app 
could be used for the Village of Pinehurst. 

• The Code Enforcement BIRDIE team presented their report and recommendations to 
improve the code enforcement process and Council gave a consensus to pursue the three 
recommendations. 

• Council approved a resolution establishing a Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee 
and Council approve a resolution appointing members to the Bicycle and Pedestrian 
Advisory Committee.  

• Council approved an ordinance reappropriating Fiscal Year 2015 funds in Fiscal Year 2016. 

• Council approved an ordinance amending the budget for Harness Track Barn 9 renovations. 

• Jeff Batton, Assistant Village Manager, and Ralph Bowen, Infrastructure Superintendent, 
presented Council with the methodology behind the annual road resurfacing selection 
process. 

• Council authorized the Mayor, or her designee, to execute a contract with Riley Paving, Inc. 
for the FY 2016 Annual Street Resurfacing and Improvement Project. 
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